## Welcome to June!

As the end of this school year approaches, the R.L. Graham School Council members wish to thank each and every one of you for your continued support and involvement in our initiatives and fundraisers this year. It is your involvement and support that has made R.L. Graham Public School the wonderful school that it is today. We greatly appreciate your involvement in our efforts to continue making a difference in the lives of our students. Have a great summer!



## **★ LOOKING BACK ★**

R.L. Graham School Council, with your donations to our various fundraisers, have been able to....

- ★ Cost Share the Purchase of 43 Chromebooks! ★
  - ★ Purchase Tablets for Classrooms! ★
    - ★ Revitalize the School Library! ★
  - ★ Purchase Stationary Bikes for Gym! ★
    - ★ Support JungleSport! ★
  - ★ Support Mathletes for Grades 4-6! ★
- ★ Support Graham Families through the Holiday Charity Bazaar! ★
  - ★ Support Student Council! ★
  - ★ Support Like a Girl and The Boys Club! ★
    - ★ Support Dance Week! ★
    - ★ Purchase New Orff Instruments! ★
  - ★ Underwrite Disney's High School Musical Production! ★
  - ★ and.... Support The Upcoming Outdoor Classroom!! ★

The support you have shown is beyond amazing. We thank you and the students thank you.

## **★ LOOKING FORWARD ★**

Studies have shown that parental involvement in schools makes real a difference. Student achievement improves when parents play an active role in their children's education. One such way to get in involved is to join School Council. Council usually meets on the second Thursday of every month. Our meetings are about an hour and a half beginning at 6:30 pm. These meetings provide an opportunity for parents to stay connected and informed about school activities, to exchange ideas, and to discuss issues.

We understand that you all have busy lives outside the school community. Please know that you are not required to participate in every meeting, nor do we ask you to participate in every event. We just ask for a little of your time and your voice, of course! Please consider joining us and have your opinion heard. We look forward to meeting you! See you in September!

Each and every council meeting is open to all parent and community members that wish to attend. Council meetings start at 6:30 pm in the staff room. Our final meeting is June 15, 2017.

Please check the school newsletter, school website or RLG Parents Facebook Page for school updates.